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I strongly encourage you to support this bill. Electric bikes support state-wide and 

local land use, sustainability, safety, and livability goals. The price of these vehicles is 

a major barrier to their adoption. Oregon currently has rebates for electric cars, and 

given that electric bicycles move us towards our goals much faster it makes sense to 

have similar rebates for electric bikes. This rebate will also support Oregon's bicycle 

industry economically.  

 

Please support this bill. 


